
Please vote no on HB1151.  This bill will tie the hands of the NDGF.  They have developed a CWD 

management plan that is well thought out, reasonable, and based on science.  Let the managers 

manage.  Over time, CWD will have a negative impact on deer numbers and hunting licenses.  Do not 

take management out of the hands of the NDGF Dept. Please vote NO.  


